Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION II1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN
MEMORANDUM
FROM : Schools Division Superintendent
TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Administrative Officer V- HRMO IV
Administrative Officer IV — HRMO II
Administrative Officer II — Payroll Unit
Agency Authorized Officer in-Charge
All others concerned

SUBJECT : Remittance of Premiums Arising from Salary Differential

DATE : December 16, 2024

MATATAG
._..A_.ﬁ.._‘.--. .

Pursuant to PhilHealth Advisory No. 2024-0050, the payment of premiums
arising from salary differentials to the PhilHealth Corporation will only be accepted
until December 31, 2024, without interest. Furthermore, Republic Act No. 8291
mandates that GSIS premiums shall also be remitted within the prescribed period.

In this regard, this Office directs all personnel concerned to update the
Membership Service Profile (MSP) through Agency Remittance Advice (ARA) with the
GSIS for the concerned employees. Please note that updating should be done as soon
as possible, as failure to do so may result in the nonpayment of GSIS premiums and
tranche differentials due to the DepEd personnel, as well as the non-remittance of
PhilHealth premiums.

Failure to comply will result the person in charge shoulderany penalties incurred
due to the non-remittance of premiums within the prescribed period.

For your information and strict compliance.

CAROLINA S/ VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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December 16, 2024
Q Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay 2114 Bataan
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